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This bill is an outright violation of my federal constitution  

2nd amendment rights and the Oregon constitution. Oregon leadership is putting us 

all in jeopardy of losing all federal funding dollars due to the extreme liberal agendas 

and the outright disdain for common sense leadership. 

HB 114 and HB 3075 are both a direct violation to all citizens freedoms. 


